
 
 
To: President Thuy Nguyen 
 
CC. Advisory Council 
 
Fr: The Advisory Council 
 
Date: 02/18/19 
 
Re: Proposed Phase II Budget Reductions and Reorganization 
 
 

On Friday, February 8th the College Advisory Council met to consider three budget proposals 
presented by the college administration. The Advisory Council voted to select Option One 
(Eliminate Division Assistant Positions). 
 
The College Advisory Council recommends that Foothill College move forward to implement 
budget Option One. 

 
Governance Memo re: Budget Reduction Options.pdf 

https://foothill.edu/gov/council/2018-19/feb-1/governance-memo-budget-reduction-options-2_1_19.pdf

